Friday 25th May 2018



Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to our Crossdale News - we hope that you enjoy reading our newsletter!

If you aren't receiving notifications of blog entries, please check that you are subscribed to the blog page or speak to your child's class teacher; this is an important way to stay up-to-date with what your child might be doing in class as well as a way of us communicating important information to you.

Best Wishes,

Mr Cresswell and Miss Seedhouse

Well done to Y6 and Y2 children

Last week our Y2 and Y6 children completed their SATs and did themselves proud! They worked incredibly hard, concentrating well, and focussing on the tasks they had to do. Well done to you all for being true superstars!

Walk to School Week

Thank you to everyone who has supported our Walk to School week and joined us in their favourite shoes for happy Shoesday! The Golden Boot was handed out in assembly today ... keep your eye on the blog for the winner!

You ask ... We answer

We are adding this new section to our newsletter! Parents often ask questions and we would like to be able to share with you what we have done in response to that!

You ask:

We answer:

Upcoming Events

May 28

Half Term - 1 week

June 4

Return to school.

June 6

Base 1 DT Day

June 8

Football Fun Night

June 11

Y1 Phonics Assessment Week

June 14

Base 2 Residential Visit, 14th -15th

June 19

PTA AGM

June 20

Y6 Residential Visit, 20th -22nd

June 21

Base 2 DT Day

June 25

Sports Week 25th – 29th June

June 26

New Reception Intake Parent Meeting – 6:30pm

June 27

Memorial Walk

July 2

SWA Y6 Transition Day

July 3

SWA Y6 Transition Day

Page 1 of 2

Anaphylaxis Awareness Day

Thank you to everyone who supported our 'Anaphylaxis Awareness Day' on Friday 18th May. In total, from donations and the cake sale, £242.62 was raised!

Cycle Ride to Skegness

Take a look at the blog page on the website in the latest news to see some photos of the Team who cycled to Skegness on Sunday 20th May. Over £2,200 has been raised so far. If you'd like to make a donation to Cancer Research, you can use the link to 'Team Crossdale – Skegness' at https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/team/team-crossdale-skegness.

Sending lots of get well wishes

As lots of you will know, Jupiter in Year 2 has been off school as he has been unwell. He has been in hospital but is hoping to be going home in the next couple of weeks. Staff have been able to go and visit and have been sending everyone's get well wishes. At the most recent visit, Jupiter was very giggly and smiley! We all send lots of wishes to Jupiter and his family and hope that Jupiter keeps rebuilding his strength.

PTA AGM

The AGM for the PTA is going to be held on Tuesday 19th June at the school. The meeting will start at 7pm and everyone is welcome to attend.

The PTA plays a vital role in helping to fundraise for the school, supporting with the purchase of resources and equipment for the children to use.

New faces are always welcomed, so please come along if you can!

Parking

We are aware that at drop off and pick up times, parking is very tricky. We have sent information out regarding this, but some people are still parking in ways that are dangerous to the children or in ways that are not always considerate to the residents. Please could we urge everyone to take care when parking. We would ask, that if anyone has concerns over any parking, you pass registration numbers to the school so that we can attempt to contact the drivers to discuss the concerns.

Woodlands and play equipment

Please could we ask that children do not use the woodlands or play equipment before or after school. This is part of our school safety policy and we kindly ask that parents support us with this.

Enjoy the half term break!

We would like to wish everyone a wonderful half term break – we look forward to seeing you back at school on Monday 4th June.

Keeping our children safe.

The NSPCC are calling for new social media laws – take a look: https://www.nspcc.org.uk/what-we-do/campaigns/wild-west-web/

Reach for the stars!

Well done to the children who have completed their stamp charts over the past couple of weeks:

Reception: Enzo, Jack, Charlotte, Olivia, Eadie, Reuben, Ramaya, James, Imogen, Matilda, Ruby, Charlie, Danny, Emily, Luca, Alistair, Peggy, Blake, Archie, Charlotte, Fergus

Year 1: Layla, Dylan (x2!), Hamish, Blake, Lauren, Ava, Izzy (x2), Vidya, Charlotte, Meagan, Noah, Connor, Oakley, Harrison, Emma, Ethan, Elizabeth, Ismail, Lauren, Madeline, Stephanie

Year 2: Charlie H, Mason (x2!), Jerome, Oliver, George

Year 3: Stuart, Freya, Fern, Rohan, Kesia, Olivia, Isaac R

Year 4: Bilal, Charlie P, Joe, Alfie

Year 5: Ava (x2!), Alice (x2!), Niamh, Zak

Year 6: Martina, Phoebe

Roll of Honour

Please contact the school office, preferably by email marked 'Roll of Honour', if you would like to share the achievements of your children with the rest of the school community. We love to hear about what they have been doing outside of school!

Page 2 of 2